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15th June 2021 
 
 

 
Dear Parents & Carers of Class 5, 
 

Transfer to Secondary School 2022 – Kent Grammar School Test 
 

Further to my letter on 10th June 2021, we are still awaiting the results of the CATs tests taken recently.  We 
are happy to offer you a telephone consultation to help inform your decision as to whether you register 
your child to take the Kent Test. 
 
If you would like a telephone consultation, please call the office by midday on Thursday 17th June so an 
appointment can be made for you during the week beginning 21st June 2021. 
 
As a reminder, should you wish your child to be considered for a place at one of the grammar schools, you 
need to register your child to take the Kent Test.  You can also apply for the Dover Grammar School tests as 
well.  This information was sent in my previous letter. 
 
The Local Authority have asked us to refer parents to the following link regarding the Kent Test: 
www.kent.gov.uk/kenttest where you will find information regarding registration, which opens on 1st June 
2021 and closes on 1st July 2021. 
 
Please don’t hesitate to make contact if you have any queries. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Ms Helen Comfort 
Executive Headteacher 

http://www.kent.gov.uk/kenttest

